
MESSAGE TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS REGARDING 
FIRE, EVACUATION AND EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS 

“KEEPING OUR STUDENTS AND STAFF SAFE” 
Date: 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board has a primary responsibility to ensure the safety of 
our students and staff inside Board buildings and on Board property. Accordingly, following the direction 
of the Ministry of Education and working with fire, police and emergency services, the Board has school) or in the school yard and poses no immediate danger to students. The school is secured until 

incident 
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